
From: Sarah Gurney
To: Sandy Tate; Mary Gourley
Subject: Re: Woodmark Housing Project
Date: Monday, August 02, 2021 5:36:22 PM

Mary,
Please include Sandy's email in public comment for this item and forward it to the full Council for their review.
Thank you.
Sarah

Sarah Glade Gurney
Vice Mayor
City of Sebastopol

On Fri, Jul 30, 2021 at 2:35 PM Sandy Tate  wrote:
Hi Sarah:

I want to protest the building of that horrible notion of low-cost housing for all the usual
reasons…but particularly because during an evacuation people might die with additional
gridlock.  Very frightening.

Sandy Tate
Burbank Heights




